
 

Friday 15th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of ________________________, 

Thank you for your support in ensuring your child can attend their weekly Maths Club.  

In the spring term, we are able to increase our offer of this free club to two sessions a week. It is 

important for your child to attend both sessions each week, as each session builds on the last.  

From January, Maths Club sessions will run from 3.30-4.30 on a Monday and Tuesday. 

If you have made other club requests, we are able to prioritise allocations for Wednesday and 

Thursday sessions accordingly to balance these important learning clubs with other clubs of your 

choice. 

During these sessions, there is additional teaching for more challenging areas of the maths 

curriculum, in line with children’s targets for the SATs in May. Children will have the opportunity to 

increase their fluency, accuracy and confidence in a small group. There are also opportunities to 

revisit and consolidate prior learning so that children can confidently remember and apply a wide 

range of arithmetic and problem solving strategies.  

This club will start next week on Monday 15th January. It is important that children attend each 

session so that they do not miss any valuable support. 

We are hugely grateful for all of the support you already give your child at home with their learning, 

from supervising homework and signing reading records, to testing spellings and times tables. With 

the extra support we are offering, we hope to help your child to reach their full potential in these 

assessments so that they leave us confident and ready for the rest of their learning journey at 

secondary school. 

Thank you in advance for your support, 

Amy Mpofu 

Year 6 Class Teacher 

Please tick as appropriate and return to school by Monday 18th December. 

Child’s name: ________________________________ 

-I am happy for my child to attend this club to receive additional support.  

-I will collect my child at 4.30 

 

Signed _____________________    Date ____________________ 
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